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Upcoming events

Friday 3 December
• Spider drink $1.00
Wednesday 8 December
• Year 6 at Ballina Waterslides
Monday 13 December
• Year 6 Farewell assembly
Wednesday 15 December
• Presentation evening
Wednesday 15 December
• Reports sent home
Thursday 16 December
• Teddy Bear’s Picnic
Thursday 16 December
• Last day for students

TOMORROW

Friday, 3 December 

SRC will be making “spiders” (ice-cream and 

soft drink) available for purchase: $1.00

Due to the opening up of COVID restrictions on Wednesday, 15 December 

the P&C have decided to move the Presentation Evening to this date.

Further freedoms that will come into affect on or before this day will allow 

all members of our school community to attend.

This event will be held at the Alstonville Apex Club Showground Pavilion on 

Wednesday, 15 December. Starting at 5.30pm and finishing at 7.30pm.  

The classes will be doing an item and we will be celebrating the 

achievements of our students for 2021. 

Tuesday, 6 December
We are awaiting instructions from the 
Department of Education around Tuesday's 
planned Teacher’s industrial action. 
A note will be sent home with your 
children prior to Tuesday.



Reminder that School Banking will finish up at Rous School, 
last deposit date will be Friday, 10 December.

Year 6 Upcoming events
With the ease of restrictions on Level 3 schools as of Monday, 8 November. We can now move forward on our 

Year 6 celebration day and farewell.

End of year celebration will be held at Ballina Waterslides on Wednesday, 8 December.

Farewell assembly will be held on Monday, 13 December at school at 2.00pm. This was originally going to be 

combined with the presentation night however we are now able to have this event on site. Year 6 parents will be 

on the only ones allowed on site to attend this event. 

K/1/2/3 Teddy Bear’s Picnic - Thursday,16 December
The students in K/1/2/3 will finish off the year with a "Teddy 

Bear’s Picnic" at Summerland Farm in Alstonville.
The students can bring their favourite teddy, packed lunch, 

hat, swimmers and wear full school uniform.
Please make sure you return the permission slip.



Hi families,
Our Rous Rota kids want to give back to our local community. They have 
set up donation boxes in each classroom.
Over the next 3 weeks, non perishable items, such as canned foods and 
cupboard items can be placed in the donation box.
The students will then donate the items to the Salvation Army in Ballina 
for their Christmas appeal.

Huge thank you 
from the
Rous RotaKids

P&C News

Change of Venue
The next P&C meeting will be held on 

Monday, 6 December
7.30pm 

at Federal Hotel, Alstonville
All welcome!

From the Community


